SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL - Boys Branch, Juwaiza
Tel: 06 5665775 P.0.Box - 2324, Sharjah
e-mail: mail@sisjuwaiza.com_Website: www.sisjuwaiza.com

OUR VISION
Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/197/2024-2025 26/03/2025

GRADE | - (For KG2 BOYS (2024-2025) only)

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School Juwaiza

Please note that with reference to the Circular number SIS Juwaiza/169/2024-2025 dated
15/03/2025, parents are requested to clear all the fee dues up to March 2025 and make the
payment for the month of April 2025 before Saturday, 5™ April 2025.

It is mandatory to make the payment of April to join in grade 1 in SIS Juwaiza.

Fee defaulters will not be permitted to join in grade I (2025-2026 batch).

School Reopening - Wednesday, 9t April 2025 - 8:45 a.m. to 3:45 p.m.
The classes for grade I will start on Wednesday, 9™ April 2025. The boys will be brought

directly to SIS Juwaiza from their pick up point. The transportation details will be sent to the
parents with the contact details of the drivers/ conductors. Please ensure that you have received

the bus timing from the conductor or driver.

Newly Admitted students- Thursday, 10" April 2025- Reporting 9:30 a.m.

Classes for newly admitted students will begin on Thursday, 10 April 2025.

Transport:

Parents are required to contact the respective driver /conductors on Sunday, 6th April 2025
between 10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.

Looking forward to your continued cooperation.

With every good wish o

MOHAMMED AMEEN
PRINCIPAL



